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Frozen Tennis Courts! 

A massive thank you to the members who came to 
clear courts over the New Year Weekend! The House 

and Grounds are currently preparing the courts to 
make them playable, Rackets manager Marc Hughes 

will assess the safety to deem them playable.

Can members check MyCourts to see which courts are 
playable before playing!

Squash Juniors lead the way!

Well done to our Junior Squash coaches Thomas 
Hepworth, Mia Wright, Tanita Patel and Oscar Searle 

braving the cold and delivering the U18 activities in the 
snow! Watch this space for more activities.

Online with WLTSC SYSTEM ENERGIZE!

The Energize Timetable remains the same (attached in 
this email) if you haven’t already you can get involved for 
free as a member by joining the WLTSC System Energize 

Facebook group! For any questions contact Paul 
Fothergill on 07825 665794

Reminder

• All indoor activity is suspended due to Government 
Guidelines  

• Club Chairman John Hollingsworth will be sending 
a message regarding membership later this week.


